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Congratulations to these students who received Honour Student certificates and badges at our 

assembly last term. 

More lucky attendance draw winners.  Keep up the great work everyone …. we would love to see 70% 

of our school attending more than 90% of the time. 

What’s on Term 3 

Fri 28 Jul SRC PJ day (gold coin donation) 

Tues   1 Aug P&C AGM 3.15 pm 

Wed   2 Aug Macleay athletics (selected only) 

Fri  4 Aug Kinchela excursion 

Fri 18 Aug Lower Nth Coast athletics 

   Premier’s reading closes 

Tues 22 Aug Book Week activities 

Fri   1 Sep North Coast athletics 

Term 4 

Tues 10 Oct 3-6 camp to Dorrigo/Coffs Harbour 

 

 

 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools group 

If you have permission notes attached to your newsletter, please return as soon as possible. 

Our SRC would like to have a PJ day this Friday, 28th.  Come to school in your favourite PJs.  A gold 

coin donation will go towards our excursions which are coming up soon. 

The annual general meeting of our P&C will be held next Tuesday, 1 August 2023 at 3.15 pm.  It is 

important that all current members and any one interested in becoming a member of the P&C, to be 

present at the meeting.  A great way to meet new people and find out what’s happening in your 

school. 

We have seven students competing in the Macleay District athletics carnival on Wednesday, 2 

August 2023.  These students need to be at Services Park in Kempsey by 8.45 am.  All other 

students are expected to attend school as normal. 

Next week we have a student attending the Macleay Public Schools assembly at Frederickton Public 

School to receive an award for academic excellence.  Keep an eye out to see who it will be. 

On Friday, 4 August 2023 the whole school will be travelling to Kinchela school by bus to participate 

in a fun day of STEM activities to celebrate Education Week.  There will be no cost for the day and 

bus leaves at 8.30 am sharp so please be here by 8.20 am. 

It’s time to start thinking about favourite book character costumes for Children’s Book Week on 

Tuesday, 22 August 2023.  We love to see home made creative designs!  More information shortly. 

In the first week of Term 4, we have tentatively booked a two night excursion for 3-6 students to 

Dorrigo Rainforest Centre and Coffs Coast Adventure Centre.  We will have more details later. 

 

 

 

News 

Last term we had three students receive a special award from our Education Director for improved 

attendance.  Well done! 

The Minecraft basketballs are a popular prize choice for our attendance draw. 


